Comment Letter |

From: Kitty Moore [mailto_]

Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 5:43 PM

To: City Attorney's Office <CityAttorney@cupertino.org>

Cc: Randolph Hom <RandolphH@cupertino.org>; Piu Ghosh <PiuG@cupertino.org>; City of
Cupertino Planning Dept. <planning@cupertino.org>; City Clerk <CityClerk@cupertino.org>;
Cupertino City Manager's Office <manager@cupertino.org>; Darcy Paul <DPaul@cupertino.org>;
Rod Sinks <RSinks@cupertino.org>; Barry Chang <BChang@cupertino.org>; Savita Vaidhyanathan
<svaidhyanathan@-cupertino.org>; Steven Scharf <SScharf@cupertino.org>

Subject: Fwd: Vallco SB 35

Dear City Attorney Office,

The following forwarded message is a request to halt the EIR process due to the invocation of
SB 35, dated March 27, 2018.

Sincerely,

Kitty Moore

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Kitty Moore
Date: Tue, Mar 27, 2018 at 4:08 PM
Subject: Vallco SB 35

To: Piu Ghosh <piug@cupertino.org>

Cc: <manager@cupertino.org>, <randolphh@cupertino.org>

Hi Piu,
Please halt the EIR due to the invocation of SB 35.

Please inform neighbors surrounding Vallco that there is no need for an EIR. Note how the
structure now towers over neighbors.

If you cannot open the article let me know.

https://www.bizjournals.com/sanjose/news/2018/03/27/vallco-cupertino-redevelopment-sb-35-
housing.html
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Best regards,

Kitty Moore





